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Remote Education and Online Live Lessons on Microsoft Teams
Dear Parent/carers,
In order to support our work in maintaining continuity of education for our pupils in the event of school closure (full or part/for self-isolation purposes) we will be using Microsoft Teams as a platform to conduct ‘live’ lessons. 

The safeguarding of our children is very important to us. It is therefore vital that Microsoft Teams is used appropriately, and we ask parents/carers to be mindful of the following points:
· All video calls can only be viewed by school staff and you and your child, using a specialist code or email link. 
· Pupils/parents/carers, should not take photos, screenshots, record any video, or audio, from these live sessions. 
· It is crucial that you do not share photos or videos of your child’s video link on social media or through other online platforms.  
· The school’s safeguarding, behaviour, health and safety and GDPR policies apply equally to pupils working online as pupils working on the premises. Please contact your child’s class teacher if you have any concerns. 

· All remote learning is monitored and reviewed by a member of the senior leadership team.
· Any incidents where this confidentiality is broken, will be dealt with very seriously and will result in your access to the system being withdrawn.

Please find some further information regarding safe online learning here;
Top_Tips (lgfl.net)
Attached to this letter is:

· A permission slip for you and your child.  Please sign and return it to your child’s teacher or myself as soon as possible
· Our Remote Education plan: information for parents
If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.
Kind regards

Jo Espley

SENCO

Child’s name: 
Class: 
· I do/ do not give permission for a video link to be created and maintained for my child.

· I do/ do not give permission for my child to appear in any group videos used whilst accessing Zoom.
· I agree not to electronically share, by social media or other platforms, any part of my child’s video link. 
The email address I wish to use for my Zoom video is (please write in capitals):
____________________________________________________________________
Parent/Carer signature: _____________________________    
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